
25 htay 1988

Dan Prince
367 West Hill Rd.

Stamford, CT 06902

Dear Dan:

Seymour Reeen and I are compiling information and articles for the next î vsletter (^8), and
would like to include an update on ^lyland. We would very much appreciate any help you can give
us, whether in the form of ^neral infor(ration or a small-column length article (no more than
200 words). Plea^ let us know at your earliest convenieitte. We would prefer to have a response
bu Julu 1.

Thank you very much for i^ur assistance. We hope you are doing well.

SiTOerely,

Cynthia Pansing
Assistant Di rector


